
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Re: Reception Christmas Show 

 

‘Tis the season to be jolly and the Reception Team are very pleased to announce that special guest 

Dainty Sue will be visiting Kelvin Grove on Monday 18th December to perform her Magical Show 

for the children.   

 

Dainty Sue is a dab hand with magic tricks and illusion and will also be bringing along her band of 

puppets to entertain us all!  The show will run for an hour in the morning followed by fun and 

festive activities in the classroom.  

 

We would be grateful to all parents if they could contribute £2.00 per child to cover some of the cost 

of the entertainer.  Payment should be made via your SIMS Agora account under TRIPS. Please 

contact the school office if you require help with activating your SIMS Agora account. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

The Reception Team 

 

______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Dainty Sue Christmas Show Monday 18th December 2017 

 

 

 

I would like my child (name)    _______________________ to see the Christmas show. 

 

 

I have made a contribution of £2.00 to help cover the cost of the show via SIMS Agora. 

 

 

_____________________________________ (Signature of Parent/Carer) 

            Kelvin Grove Primary School 
Kelvin Grove, Sydenham, London SE26 6BB 

Tel: 020 8699 6300 

admin@kelvingrove.lewisham.sch.uk 

www.kelvingrove.lewisham.sch.uk 
 

@KG_Sydenham 
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